
 
MEMO 

 

TO: Warren County YMCA Members 

FR: Emily Brooks, Membership Director 

RE: Locker Room Renovations 

 

Date: November 1, 2023 

 
Dear YMCA Members: 

 

Locker Room Renovation Time Frame 

Starting Monday, December 4, 2023, the YMCA is going to embark on a significant renovation 

for both Men’s and Women’s Locker Rooms. Because of the renovations, both locker rooms will 

be closed from December 4, 2023 – December 31, 2023. 

 

Locker Room Changes 

In both the Women’s and Men’s locker rooms, all half lockers will be removed from the “center” 

of each locker room. After the half locker are removed, we will build private individual changing 

rooms that have doors that latch, no seems for visibility, and that are almost floor to ceiling. Each 

changing room will have a full-length mirror, a small bench, small shelf, and hooks for your bags. 

 

We will also be modifying the shower area in each locker room. We are going to make each 

shower stall larger so there will be a shower area and drying area within each stall. Each stall will 

be individual and private with doors that latch, no seems for visibility, and almost floor to ceiling. 

Each shower stall will have a small shelf, hooks, and a small bench. 

 

Another upgrade will be the toilet partitions in each locker room. The new partitions will be 

private with doors that latch, no seems for visibility, and almost floor to ceiling. 

 

Finally, we will install new ceiling tiles, lighting for the changing rooms, and other small 

upgrades. 

 

Why the Upgrade? 

At the Warren County YMCA, the safety and well-being of children in our care has always been 

and always will be our top priority. We are committed to providing a safe, comfortable and 

unintimidating environment for every YMCA member of every age but, most importantly, the 

children who are entrusted to our care.  

  

Be on the Lookout 

Be on the lookout in a few weeks about some policy changes that will follow the renovations. 

 

Thank you for being patient and understanding while the Y makes improvements! We hope you 

have a blessed holiday season!! 
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